## Marilyn Wilbarger

_			
ᆮ	ro	m	
	ıv		

vanessa.vkw@gmail.com on behalf of Vanessa McCaffrey <vanessa@vacationkw.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 18, 2015 1:31 PM

To:

Marilyn Wilbarger

Subject:

Fwd:

Greetings to you Marilyn!

Thank you for meeting with me regarding Vacation Key West and our lease arrangement at the Key West Bight Ferry Terminal.

This is to notify you of our intention to apply for an extension of our lease for a period of 5 years beginning when the current lease expires December 1, 2015.

I look forward to working with you as we move forward.

Again thank you for your time and consideration.

Vanessa McCaffrey

Vacation Key West

## www.Vacationkw.com

800 595-5397 or 305 295-9500

Vanessa McCaffrey

Vacation Key West

www.Vacationkw.com

800 595-5397 or 305 295-9500